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Friday Golden Time Club 

This week we will have story telling and reading, along 
with various colouring activities available. 

Please remember to bring any money you might like for 
refreshments/tuck in a labelled purse/wallet.  
      Thanks, from the Year 6s 

*Advance notice: On Friday 29th Nov and Friday 6th Dec Mrs War-
burton is going to help in Friday Club to create some festive lan-
terns for use at the Christmas Fair. Ideally every child would take 
part in this activity with a parent/carer/adult helper from 1:30pm-
3.00pm. To help cover the cost of materials each child would need 
to bring £1.

 

Transport to Wheal Martyn is included in the ticket, with buses 

running from St Austell for each performance!  
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